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Resources

Updates on Project: 

Upcoming Events: 
The first ever National Voter
Registration Day is
happening on 30th April!
Find out where your local
voter registration centre is!

We are holding a lunchtime webinar
about local government with the Chief
Executive Department in Dublin City
Council on 29th April 1-2pm! Please
email vote@dalc.ie for more details!

Get involved by making your centre a
place for people to come and register
to vote! For more info email:
info@nationalvoterregistrationday.ie 

The Community of Practice is continuing with
tutors who have been trained on the course
through Aontas! Please email vote@dalc.ie for
more details on linking in to a Community of
Practice for supports and reflections on this
important work
We were delighted to give an input on a
webinar  on 16th April spearheaded by ETBI
on active participation. 
We are delivering train the tutor courses in
Limerick (April) and Cork (May) supported by
ETBI/ETBs!
We delivered shorter voter education info
sessions with our ESOL classes at the end of
March in DALC. Many of our migrant students
were delighted to hear about voting rights in
Ireland and how democracy is a valued option
here. 
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Webinar - “What happe﻿ns
in local government?”

A group in Hill Street
Family Resource Centre
finished the Active
Citizenship Voter
Education course and
are ready to vote in the
local and EU elections
on 7th June!

QR codes for basic books
on Local Government, EU
and Government in
Ireland! 

DALC have set up a steering group to drive
the project with ETBI, NALA, Aontas, City of
Dublin ETB and The Electoral Commission to
support the project.
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